
 

 
Exploring is a national career education program which provides hands-on activities for high school students. Here in Connecticut, the Exploring Program partners with public 

safety agencies and businesses all around the state to provide a variety of experiences for students to explore their career interests during their high school years. 
 

New Hartford Volunteer Ambulance 

Explorer Post 379 
 

Do you love to help people? 

Are you considering a career in medicine or emergency services? 

Do you need an excuse to get out of the house and hang out with friends?? 

 

 

Learn about emergency medicine, join a fast-paced team- and discover exciting volunteer opportunities within the community! 

 

Meetings on the 1st and 3rd Sunday of every month will give participants a chance to learn all aspects of emergency medical service, 

to work toward certification as an Emergency Medical Responder- and to ride along on the ambulance to assist with medical care. 

 

What is an Explorer? 

Explorers in Post 379 are an important part of the New Hartford Volunteer Ambulance Association team, working alongside NHVAA 

members at emergency calls and participating in community events. 

 

Explorers will get hands-on experience to learn more about careers working in medicine and emergency management, will develop 

valuable networking contacts with professionals working in the related career fields, and get to know other teenagers and young 

adults sharing the same interests and aspirations. Exploring can be the first step in identifying career possibilities while having fun in 

an exciting and informal environment. 

Come get to know us at a Meeting! 

3rd Wednesdays at 7 P.M. 

New Hartford Volunteer Ambulance 

12B Greenwoods Road, New Hartford.   

 

For more information, check out the NVHAA website at www.nhvaamb.org! 
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